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Friday 6th December 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

As part of our transition arrangements for the year, Year 6 will have the opportunity to visit Bassaleg 
Comprehensive School to watch the dress rehearsal of their production of ‘Les Miserables’.  The trip will 
take place on Monday 16th December 2024.  

Bassaleg School has asked us to make you aware that the performance will contain some fairly adult 
themes and content. The show deals with war and its consequences. There will also be sudden loud noises 
and stage lighting. There will be a number of familiar adults from Pentrepoeth with the children and we will 
discuss this with them before we go.  

We will be walking to and from Bassaleg, so we will not be asking for parent contributions towards travel 
costs. As we need to arrive at Bassaleg for 9.15am we will need children to arrive at school early, at 
8:30am.  

The production is scheduled to finish at approx. 1pm, so we will miss our normal lunch time at 
Pentrepoeth. We are delighted that Bassaleg is able to provide a room for the children to eat a packed 
lunch before walking back to Pentrepoeth. Therefore, please can all children bring a packed lunch to school 
on this day. If children require a school packed lunch, please can you book this on ParentPay. Children must 
wear school uniforms and sensible footwear.   

Please login to ParentPay to give your consent for your child to attend. 

Yours Sincerely,   

Mrs Jones and Mr Merriman  

 
 


